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“THE BUZZ”                  June, 2025 

 

Hello to all our customers!  The weather calls us to be outside, but we hope you 

take a few minutes to stop by and see all the new fabrics and projects in the shop!  

Take a look at page 4 or check our website for upcoming classes.  Treat yourself to a 

day of sewing and relaxation with other sewing enthusiasts in our classroom.   

********************************************************************* 

We just received a lovely new line of fabrics called 

“Butterfly/Calypso” from Benartex.  Geometric patterns, swirls, 

butterflies, and flowers are in beautiful shades of teal, navy, green, 

gold, and white.  There is even a border fabric that would make a 

stunning table runner or table topper as well as a generous frame for a quilt. 

 

   

 

NEW 

FABRICS 



2 
 

 

Members of our Brother Embroidery Club met recently and enjoyed making these 

patriotic pillows while learning more about their machines.   

 

  

     

RECENT EVENTS 
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This month’s notion is the “Kwik Klip” by Paula Jean 

Creations.  We all know how tedious it can be to pin baste a 

quilt, especially a large one!  This tool makes it easier, faster, 

and safer to put together the quilt layers (and also to remove the 

pins)!  Mention you saw this notion in “The Buzz” and receive 

a 10% discount off the price! 

 

.  

 

Chuck, our Service Center Manager, 

reminds us that if we need to use the hand 

wheel for any reason (such as positioning 

the needle), we should always turn the 

wheel forward.  Doing so will help avoid interfering with the timing and other 

settings of the machine which could affect your stitches. 

NOTION 

OF THE 

MONTH 

SERVICE CENTER SUGGESTION 
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       JUNE CLASSES          

CLUB CLASSES: 

Tuesday, June 3 – Brother Embroidery Club #1 

June 12 – Thursday Sewing Club 

Friday, June 20 – Janome Embroidery Club 

June 21 – Saturday Sewing Club 

Tuesday, June 24 – Brother Embroidery Club #2 

 

ADDITIONAL CLASSES: 

Tuesday, June 10 – 3 Yard Quilt – “Fur Babies – from Double Focus book. It’s 

the cat’s meow!!  Put together these kittens and hearts for a cozy throw.  This 

popular class will add to your skills as you learn new techniques. 

Wednesdays, June 11 and June 25 – Sit & Sew.  Bring your unfinished project 

and enjoy a day in our comfortable classroom. As always, we are available if you 

have questions or need assistance. 

Saturday, June 14 – Bag of the Month – “Ruler Wrap”.  Join us to make a 

carrier for your sewing needs.  Rulers, cutting mats, ironing mats, and other 

accessories can be easily stored or transported to class or retreat.  This is a fun 

project that will quickly become one of your favorite sewing necessities! 

Thursday, June 19 – Intermediate RulerWorks.  If you have had previous 

experience with the Sew Steady Ruler Sampler Set, this class will give you an 

opportunity to practice new designs and sharpen your ruler skills. 

 

Note: Please check the website as new classes may be added during the month.  Also, make 

certain you get a supply list for any class you are taking. 
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Using markers is an essential part of our sewing process.  It 

is so important, however, to make sure the marker we are 

using is the best one for a project.  Be certain to read the 

manufacturer’s instructions for usage and removal.  Also, try 

out the marker on scrap fabric (from the project itself) to 

determine how easy it is to use and remove.   Then wait to see if the marker reacts 

to iron heat or if the markings change over time.  These steps will help to ensure 

that you are satisfied with your finished project. 

 

Summer is beginning and it’s time for classes, retreats, and 

sewing groups where we all exchange ideas and share the 

comradery of sewing. Machines that are heavy or 

cumbersome may present a problem in attending these 

events.  For the month of June, Glory Bee’s is having a Travel Machine Sale!  

The machines we are offering are smaller, lightweight, and more portable—perfect 

for travel without giving up the features you need.  Stop in the shop to see the 

variety we have available.  This sale starts May 30th and ends June 30th, 2025.  See 

the list below for the models—four different levels are offered.  Also receive a 

$25.00 Glory Bee’s Gift Card with purchase. 

Janome TM 16 – Turquoise --$299.00—good performer 

Janome TM 30 – Red -- $399.00—proven performer 

Janome TM 50 – Hunter Green--$799.00 –newer model 

Janome TM 200 – Charcoal Grey -- $849.00—newer model 

 

Also, for the month of June, purchase the Brother BQ 1350 Sewing Machine 

reduced to $1999.00 from $2799.00.  Limited supply at this price, don’t miss a 

good opportunity.  Also, receive a $50.00 Glory Bee’s Gift Card with your 

purchase. 

ANN’S 

TIP 

TIPTIP 

TIP 

RON’S SPECIALS 
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************************************************************ 

We hope you are looking forward to some relaxing summer days filled with sewing 

adventures.  There are plenty of projects on display in our classroom to give you 

inspiration, so stop in to see what is new!  Let us know how we can be of help to 

you with your own sewing needs. 

HAPPY SEWING! 

Ron, Gloria, and Staff 

 

Glory Bees Sewing Center 

2112 Belair Rd Ste 5 Fallston, MD 21047 

All Rights Reserved 

 

 


